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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Lake in the Hills Sanitary  
District, McHenry County, Illinois, will hold their regular meetings for the year 
commencing January 1, 2022, and ending December 31, 2022, on the following 
dates: 
 
 January 20, 2022 
 February 17, 2022 
 March 17, 2022 
 April 21, 2022 
 May 19, 2022 
 June 16, 2022 
 July 21, 2022 
 August 18, 2022 
 September 15, 2022 
 October 20, 2022 
 November 17, 2022 
 December 15, 2022 
 
All regular meetings of the Board of Trustees of the Lake in the Hills Sanitary District 
are held at 7:00 p.m. at the Lake in the Hills Sanitary District office, 515 Plum Street, 
Lake in the Hills, Illinois, 60156. 
 
Karen Thompson 
District Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


